On Thu, Jun 2, 2022 at 7:20 PM Benjamin Young <byoung@ivytech.edu> wrote:

Chancellor Lambert:

Please find attached the team's report for the focused visit conducted March 28-29, 2022. We ask that you
review the report for any needed correction of errors of fact and forward that information to me by the close of
business on Friday, June 10, 2022. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Your
patience has been appreciated.

Benjamin F. Young, Ed.D.
Vice President Emeritus

Ilvy Tech Community College of Indiana

byoung@ivytech.edu
765/993-2202
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